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Comments: Dear USFS, I am adamantly opposed to the Lemon Gulch trails. We as humans have encroached on

our wildlife for to long and this is no exception. Our wildlife winter in this area and in my opinion it is critical that it

is left as it is to ensure we have deer and elk and all other wildlife that use this area to survive the winter so we

can enjoy seeing them while visiting this area. Please do not approve this trail, our animals are much more

important than a bike/hike trail. Thank you, Brad Johnson  concerned Crook County citizen.


